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21st June 2023 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

 

The way that you book your children’s meals will be changing.  We have not been notified of 

the exact date yet, but will let you know as soon as possible, we are expecting it to be around 

the end of June. 

 

Currently, the meals are booked by yourselves from home, due to Blackpool Catering no longer 

providing this system, meals will instead be booked by the children, in their classroom, on arrival 

into school. 

 

Your child will be able to select their name on a screen in the classroom, this will then show the 

options available to book.  The current menu selections will not be changing, there will still be 

the choice of a meat option, vegetarian option, jacket potato and sandwich.  A further option 

will be available to select if your child has brought their own packed lunch to school. 

 

Allergen information will be the same as it currently is so that your child will not be able to select 

a menu choice containing any ingredients that they have allergies to. 

 

There will be support in the classroom to guide the children through this process and I am sure 

that they will enjoy selecting their own meal. 

 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

 

 

 

Mrs N Wells, School Business Manager 
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